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Davis-BesseNPEm Resource

From: CuadradoDeJesus, Samuel
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2012 5:47 PM
To: custerc@firstenergycorp.com
Cc: dorts@firstenergycorp.com
Subject: Telephone conference call request

Cliff, 
 
            The staff would like to have a Teleconference to discuss the PWR RVI Program and how FENOC plans 
to implement MRP-227-A. This is something that came up recently because as you know MRP-227-A was 
issued last month. Let me know if we can have the teleconference early next week.  
 
Regards, 
Samuel Cuadrado de Jesús 
Project Manager 
Projects Branch 1 
Division of License Renewal 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Phone:  301-415-2946 
Samuel.CuadradoDeJesus@nrc.gov 
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